
     BOARSHAW PRIMARY FAIRTRADE GROUP 

                   Tuesday 30th January 2018 

Present: Bobby, Lilly, Kady, Kai, Lilly, Emaleigh, Ella and Mrs Beehan 

Absent: Rowan, Lucy and Alfie 

The meeting concentrated on Fairtrade Fortnight which will be 

from 26th February to 12th March. 

Mrs Beehan explained that the Fairtrade assembly would be 

presented by Mr Watkins. She asked for which children wanted to 

take part with the delivery of it. The list of children willing to take 

part were collected and Mrs Beehan would email them to Mr 

Watkins.  

The group talked about other ideas they had, which would promote 

Fairtrade within the school and the community during Fairtrade 

Fortnight.  

 The possibility of having a Fairtrade lunch was discussed but, 

as it would also be World Book Day during FT fortnight, it was 

agreed that it would be better to have it later in the year to 

continue raising awareness of Fairtrade. 

 At the end of Fairtrade Fortnight we could have something 

put onto the weekly newsletter to let parents know that the 

school had just taken part. 

 The children were very keen to be a part of the planning of 

class activities during Fairtrade Fortnight. Mrs Beehan would 

email the teachers asking them to include the Fairtrade team 

in the planning.  

Finally, we discussed the Fairtrade Display in school. We felt that it 

should include children’s work. It was agreed that Mrs Beehan 

would collect samples of children’s work after Fairtrade Fortnight 

and this would be used for the display. 


